
Fiddling in the Pines was well attended.  There were some folks absent 
due to health issues.  Our little contest was a Fiddlers Craps Shoot.  The 
contestant rolled the dice and had to play a tune dictated by the number 
rolled.  Everyone had a good time.  And the audience got into it as well.  
Looking forward to next year.  Thanks to everyone who attended and 
helped make this event a success. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


